cLEASETY

Republic of the Philippines

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT NOV (25 2020
COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATI
Regional Office iii C RO i

CHEDRO-IIl MEMORANDUM
No.108, series of 2020
For : ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADs OF HIGHER EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS IN REGION Il

Subject : MATRIX OF CENTRAL LUZON REGIONAL HIGHER EDUCATION ACTION
PLAN (CLRHEAP) PRIORITY PROGRAMS

Date : 24 November 2020

Pursuant to 16" RDC Il Resolution No. 03-44-2020, Regional Development Council (RDC) Il
initiated a regional investment programming call to update the Central Luzon Regional
Development Investment Plan (RDIP) and to formulate a regional annual investment plan (AIP)
as input to the FY 2022 budget preparation. The Updated CL RDIP/AIP will contain development
investments that are responsive to the target outcomes and outputs of the 2017-2022 Regional
Development Plan (RDP) and the various sector/area plans and programs of the government

which include among others the Central Luzon Regional Higher Education Action Plan
(CLRHEAP).

The CLRHEAP is a product of Region lll Higher Education Consortium (R3HEC) comprised of
State Universities and Colleges (SUCs), Local Universities and Colleges (LUCs) and Private
Higher Education Institutions (PHEIs) in the region focused on five (5) thematic areas: (1)
Operations; (2) Instructions; (3) Research; (4) Extension & Productivity; and (5) CHEDRO IlI
Operations. Guided by the principle “Sama-sama at tulong-tulong sa panahon ng pandemya.
Walang iwanan sa mataas na antas ng edukasyon sa Rehiyon 3,” CLRHEAP aims to guide all
the 209 HElIs in Region-lll on their moving forward activities aligned with the directives of the
National Government and the Commission on the adoption of the new normal. The CLRHEAP
was presented to the Sectoral Committee on Social Development (SCSD) on September 24,
2020 and was approved by the Regional Development Council lll (RDC-IIl) through Resolution
No. 03-20-2020 at the Full RDC meeting on October 2, 2020.

As requested by the HEIs and agreed during the CLRHEAP cascading activity held on 26 October
2020, all HEIs are furnished with the attached matrix of priority programs as reference for the
CHEDRO-IIl monitoring activity on its initial implementation before the year ends.

Further, the SUCs are encouraged to include/integrate the CLRHEAP priority programs in their
respective investment plans to be submitted to the NEDA Il which was discussed in today’s
workshop on updating the 2022 Annual Investment Plan.

Should there be any queries or clarification, the designated staff may coordinate directly with the
Technical Division at telephone number (045) 402-6659 or email at chedro3@ched.gov.ph.

For HEIs reference and appropriate action, please.
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MARIA TERESITA 'ACANKS-SEMANA, PhD, CESO IV
Officer-In-Charge, ice of the Director IV



